
 
 

Town of Swampscott 
Select Board Meeting Minutes 

Wednesday, August 11, 2021 
Virtual Meeting 

 
 
SELECT BOARD MEMBERS PRESENT 
Peter Spellios (Chair), Polly Titcomb, Neal Duffy, Don Hause 
 
MEMBERS ABSENT 
David Grishman 
 
OTHER TOWN OFFICIALS PRESENT 
Sean Fitzgerald, Town Administrator; Allie Fiske, Director of Communications & Strategic 
Initiatives 
 
The meeting was called to order at 3:02 PM 
 
MASSPORT LETTER 
The Select Board reviewed a letter addressed to Lisa Wieland of Massport regarding the recent 
Block 2 Procedure Recommendations for Boston Logan Airport Community Noise Reduction. 
Chairperson Spellios read the letter aloud and minor changes were made to optimize flow. 
Member Don Hause emphasized the need to ensure that the letter indicated the impact the flight 
patterns will have not just on Swampscott residents but also on individuals utilizing the beach. 
 
Director of Communications Allie Fiske stated that a representative from Mass DEP would also 
be cc’d on the letter. The Town Administrator reported that he had reached out to local delegates 
to set up a meeting to discuss the impact the flight patterns have on the region.  
 
On MOTION (Hause) and SECONDED (Titcomb) it was VOTED by roll call to approve the 
letter to Massport. Roll call: Hause (YES) Titcomb (YES) Duffy (YES) Spellios (YES) 
 
On MOTION (Duffy) and SECONDED (Titcomb) it was VOTED to adjourn the meeting. All 
in favor. 
 
Meeting was adjourned at 3:19 PM. 
 
True Attest, 

 
_______________________________________ 
Allie Fiske, Director of Communications & Strategic Initiatives 
 
Minutes APPROVED by vote of the Select Board 8/24/21 


